Can our Mothers’ Union group meet at the moment? MJNK‘)N
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It will not be possible for Mothers’ Union groups to meet in person over the coming weeks.

Many of our groups are taking the opportunity to meet on Zoom and keeping in touch by
phone will continue to be important for those members who don’t have access to
computers, tablets or smart phones.

From Thursday 5 November until Wednesday 2 December, the Government is to:
e require people to stay at home, except for specific purposes
e prevent gatherings with people you do not live with
e close certain businesses and venues.

Some voluntary activities in which Mothers’ Union members may be involved, such as the
provision of Food Banks, will be able to continue under certain restrictions and guidance will
be given in the coming days by the Government.

After 2 December, it is envisaged that there will be a return to the three-tier system.

For current guidance, go to: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/new-national-restrictions-from-
5-november

Please use the excellent range of resources that are provided on the main Mother’s Union
website, which include the organisation of contact chains, connecting digitally, craft, prayer
and much more.

www.mothersunion.org/resources-support-us-challenging-times
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